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Construction Activities  
& Upcoming Work 

This week the contractor removed 

the temporary 48-inch pipe 

culvert and installed the 

permanent 66-inch pipe culvert 

on Lathrop St. The crew installed 

wheel stops in the Motorized 

Boat Launch parking lot. 

Shoulders were completed on the 

Shared Use Trail.  

Traffic Closures 

Next week, expect intermittent 

parking lot closures and driving 

delays up to 10 minutes.   

September 16, 2024 

Top Right: Constructing a culvert across Lathrop St. 
Bottom Right: Motorized Boat Launch parking lot. 
Left: 66-inch culvert crossing Lathrop St. 
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